As Editor-in-Chief of the 1967 Adjutant,
I take this favorable occasion to proudly
bestow upon my staff, deepest feelings of
gratitude and satisfaction for their out-
standing work exhibited this year in the
publishing of our newspaper. May the
success of our newspaper serve as a suf-
ficient reward for your praise worthy
achievements.

It is my sincere wish that, through our
wholehearted attempts at better journal-
ism, each addition of the Adjutant has
brought its readers articles of pleasing
interest and wholesome enjoyment.

Sincerely,

CAPT. ALLAN GOUD
Jim Warp, Faculty Advisor

Editor-in-Chief.

“If T only knew what to do next.”
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